
 
 

UPDATE – 29 May 2020 
Dix Mille Tours – 24 to 26 July 2020 

 
 
Dear competitors, dear organisers, dear friends, 
  
We hope you are all in good shape and in good health after these last weeks of 
confinement. 
  
Indeed, you will need to be in shape by the end of July since we are pleased to 
confirm that we can organize the Dix Mille Tours at Le Castellet next July 24, 25 and 
26th! 
  
We are as of yet not 100% clear all on all the necessary parameters required by the 
circuit so that the event can take place. We do however know that optimal conditions 
of safety are paramount, we hope to be able to send you detailed information this 
coming week. 
  
In short, it is finally time to return to your workshops, to finish the set-up of your cars, 
in order to best prepare this event that we wish to be as festive as possible! 
  
Finally, we would like to thank you for your confidence during this unprecedented 
period. We have received a lot of supportive messages, and we thank you very 
much. 
  
We remain of course at your disposal for any requests, and we will get back to you 
as soon as possible with more detailed information. 
  
See you soon, 
  
Best regards, 
  
The Peter Auto team 
  
  
Pierre-Antoine Lecoutour 
Pôle compétition | Relations concurrents 
Peter Auto 
103, rue Lamarck | 75018 Paris France 
Tel: +33 (0)1 42 59 73 40 | Mobile: +33 (0)6 12 18 84 33 
palecoutour@peter.fr | www.peterauto.peter.fr 
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